
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JULY 15, 2020 
 

Item 8, Report No. 34, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on July 15, 2020. 
 
 
 
8. NEW BUSINESS – LETTER FROM THE HON. JEAN AUGUSTINE 

Mayor Bevilacqua read a letter he received from the Hon. Jean Augustine 
expressing her deep gratitude and appreciation for the honour bestowed on 
her with the Key to the City of Vaughan, and the naming of the Jean Augustine 
Complex and the Jean Augustine District Park. 

The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Mayor 
Bevilacqua. 

  


